## Suisman Shapiro

## Attorneys-At-Law

Robert A. Avena

Raymond L. Baribeault, Jr.

James P. Berryman

Michael A. Blanchard

Eric W. Callahan

Michael P. Carey

Richard S. Cody

John A. Collins, III

Isabel V. Del Vecchio

Bryan P. Fiengo

Linda C. Grelotti

Linda C. Greiotti

Theodore W. Heiser

Michael A. Hespeler

Jeffrey W. Hill

Carolyn P. Kelly

Kristi D. Kelly

Nicholas F. Kepple

Robert B. Keville

Jillian K. Miller

Samuel M. Nassetta Laura A. Raymond

Kyle J. Zrenda

In Memoriam

Andrew J. Brand

James F. Brennan

James J. Courtney

L. Patrick Gray, III

Michael V. Sage

Matthew Shafner

Max M. Shapiro

Charles J. Suisman

Thomas B. Wilson

Louis C. Wool

Of Counsel

Hinda K. Kimmel

Jay B. Levin Richard A. Schatz

ena

September 12, 2024

Sent via Email: planner@ledyardct.org

Elizabeth Burdick, Director of Land Use and Planning

cc: Fred Allyn, III, Mayor of the Town of Ledyard

Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

RE: Ledyard Zoning Applications PZ#24-8SUP and PZ#24-9CAM

Ledyard Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 1WWC #24-9

Dear Elizabeth:

This letter is to formally confirm that the law firm of Suisman, Shapiro, as Land Use Counsel for the Town of Ledyard, will not be representing the Town Commissions in the above-referenced applications. As I notified you by email on 8/20/2024, a partner in the law firm had an earlier conflict regarding zoning applications PZ#24-8SUP and PZ#24-9CAM.

On application IWWC #24-9, my law firm also has a conflict regarding the applicant and intervenors in that wetlands matter.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in appointing alternative counsel for these matters.

/4// /

Very truly yours

Robert A. Avena

Ledyard Land Use Attorney

A Tradition of Innovative Solutions